

March 28, 2024

Marisol Casado President World Triathlon

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of Grenada Olympic Committee stating that Triathlon Grenada is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of Triathlon in Grenada. Moreover, Triathlon Grenada is currently an organization in good standing with the NOC of Grenada.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Grenada Triathlon:

Address: P.O Box 519 St. George's Grenada

Grenaua

President: Nicola Mulholland Secretary General: Sarah Gluschitz

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Kind regards,

Bernard Wilson

President

Grenada Olympic Committee

9.0. Box 370 St. George's Granda 9% Fax: (473) 440 9717 email: grnoc@caribsurf.com

